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Regulatory Update 
June 2013 

Indonesia - Modular Approvals 
 
Following the continual changes and developments on this topic 
throughout the course of this year, SDPPI in Indonesia have now clarified 
the rules relating to leveragability of modular Approvals. 
 
During the transitional period until December of 2013, the following rules 
will be implemented. 
 
1. If the module will be imported into Indonesia as a module i.e. not 

installed in a host product, modular Approval is sufficient. 
 
2. If the module will be imported into Indonesia installed in a notebook or 

tablet PC, modular Approval should be obtained. The notebook or 
tablet PC must then be Approved separately. However, there will be no 
repeat of local testing, the notebook or tablet PC can be Approved via 
a simple paperwork only process. 

 
3. If the module will be imported into Indonesia installed in other products 

(not notebook or tablet PCs), host level Approval is then required and 
the host itself must undergo local testing. Local importers are no longer 
able to apply for Type B Approval for a host product based on Type A 
Approval for a module. 

 
Please note that the situation is expected to be subject to further change 
over coming months. 
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